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When: Saturday 5 October
Where: Head of Lake Wakatipu
Info: Info and entry forms are available from the
Glenorchy Hotel, Glenorchy Motors or download
from the Glenorchy Community Website. Contact
gyfishingcompetition@gmail.com for more info. 

What’s coming up?

Trust Entity Formed

Some exciting developments as we have now
formed the Glenorchy Collective Trust. The
groups that trustees will represent are the ECE
project committee, The Glenorchy Playgroup,
The Glenorchy School Board of Trustees, The
Glenorchy Community Association, The
Glenorchy Pool, The Lakeside Rugby Club, and
one community representative member. While
individuals on this board may change, these
community groups will continue to be
represented on the board of trustees. 

The 43rd Annual Glenorchy
Fishing Competition

Our annual fishing competition is on once again! The
event attracts keen fishers from all across New
Zealand and some of our members have been
involved for many years – they’re looking forward
to doing it all again. This is a huge fundraiser for us
and this year we’re hoping to raise over $5,000. As
always there are heaps of prizes up for grabs, a
BBQ and it’s a great family-fun day out! If you’re
interested in getting involved in the long-standing
tradition, get in touch with us today. 

Charities services has approved The Glenorchy
Collective Trust application to become a
registered charity. As a result, we have opened
a bank account with the support of Playgroup,
who have been helping to hold fundraising
money up until this point. We'd like to extend
our thanks to Playgroup for all of their
administrative support while we've finalised
these details.

Call for sponsors and volunteers: email
gyfishingcompetition@gmail.com to get

involved!

Collective Trust



Scan to donate
to our Givealittle

page!

Kōwhai Valley 
Crèche Trust

We're proud to support the Kowhai Valley
Creche, who are working to fill the need for
childcare in Glenorchy right now, while we make
plans for the long term. Here's some info they’ve
provided about their project:

In June 2024, Kōwhai Valley Crèche Trust was
established by the families of Glenorchy Playgroup,
who are working together to open a community-
based early childhood education and care centre at
the Playgroup premises. The Trust aims to support
2-5 aged children in Tāhuna Glenorchy and
surrounding areas, working cooperatively with
Playgroup to assist with the development of our
children. 

While this will not be able to fulfil the needs of all
families in Glenorchy, it will help to alleviate the
desperate need for ECE in the region. It’s envisioned
that the playgroup and the creche will be able to
expand into their new premises once it is built. 

Sustainable Glenorchy
Market Day

We wanted to say a big thanks to Sustainable
Glenorchy for inviting us to be a part of their
recent Market Day event. The market aimed to
save secondhand items from landfill as well as
showcase locally handmade crafts. We were
on the BBQ at the event and raised $200. A
lovely day was had by all. 

Would you like to
volunteer?

If you’d like to get involved please get in 
touch with Jessica or Christina at

glenorchykidscollective@gmail.com

Collective Trust

mailto:glenorchykidscollective@gmail.com

